
Reception News 
Come and See 

This week we have been talking about prayers. We know that we are talking to God when 

we say a prayer. We said a prayer to ask God to look after our friends and people in our 

family. 

___________________________________ 

We got a letter from Supertato this week. He told us that Evil Pea was up to his old tricks 

again so he needed our help. He told us we had to become superheroes. We have been talking 

about things that will keep us healthy and fit and make us super strong and powerful 

superheroes.  

It was National Poetry Day on Thursday so we performed our class poem to the whole 

school. We were very good! 

Bucket Filling 

We read a story called Have You Filled a Bucket Today? It’s about an invisible bucket we 

carry around with us every day. When we are kind to others we fill their buckets up with 

good thoughts and feelings which in turn, fills our own buckets. When we are unkind to 

others, we are dipping into their bucket, leaving them empty and feeling sad. This also 

empties our own buckets. This is helping us to be kind to others and think about the 

consequences of our actions and words. 

Reading and writing workshop 

On Thursday 18th October at 9.15-9.45am we will be running a reading and writing 

workshop for you to attend. We hope that you will find this useful and help you to support 

your child at home with their literacy skills. Please return the form to let us know if you can 

attend or not. Thank you! 

 

See you all next week  


